
Wednesday, 3rd July 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

The school choir has been invited to sing a selection of songs at Cottingham Hall Care Home on
Cottingham Road in Hull.

This visit will take place on Wednesday, 17th July 2024 in the afternoon during school hours; we
will return to school before 3:15pm. As we will be walking to and from the care home, the children
will need to bring a waterproof coat with them to school in case it rains.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Mrs Collison
Music Coordinator


